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NOTICE TO LICENSEES 

 

Notice # 2021-31                                                                                    Issuing Division: Administration 

DATE:  April 14, 2021 

TO:  All Gaming Licensees and Other Interested Persons 

FROM:  J. Brin Gibson, Chairman 

SUBJECT:    Updates to Health and Safety Policies

 

This Industry Notice amends the “Health and Safety Policies for the Resumption of Gaming Operations: 

Nonrestricted Licensees,” the “Health and Safety Policies for the Resumption of Gaming Operations: Restricted 

Licensees,” and supersedes Industry Notices #2020-25, #2020-30, #2020-43, #2020-47, #2020-90, #2020-108, 

and #2021-13 for purposes of those Policies. 

 

To meet its obligation under section 12 of Governor Sisolak’s Emergency Directive 041, the Board reissues the 

following: 

 

Health and Safety Policies for the Resumption of Gaming Operations: Nonrestricted Licensees 

 

Health and Safety Policies for the Resumption of Gaming Operations: Restricted Licensees 

 

 

UPDATES 

 

In both policies, the cleaning and disinfection protocols that have been in place since June 4, 2020 have been 

amended to reflect updated guidance from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention, which can be found 

here. It is not necessary for a nonrestricted licensee to submit an update to its reopening plan required by the 

Health and Safety Policy for nonrestricted licensees. 

 

 

CONCLUSION 

 

In conjunction with state and local health officials, the Board will continue to ensure that best practices are used in 

the mitigation of COVID-19, and its effect on the resumption of gaming and other licensee operations, and will 

issue further notices as appropriate. 

https://nvhealthresponse.nv.gov/wp-content/uploads/2021/03/Emergency-Directive-041.pdf
https://gaming.nv.gov/modules/showdocument.aspx?documentid=16731
https://gaming.nv.gov/modules/showdocument.aspx?documentid=16730
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/more/science-and-research/surface-transmission.html

